
Sainsbury"s Winchmore Hill - Objection 

I am a local resident that uses Sainsbury’s in Winchmore Hill all the time.  I was absolutely 
horrified to hear the council’s plans to close this branch of our supermarket and build housing in 
it’s place.

How on earth can the Council continue to use up all these areas for more and more housing. Has 
the Council actually thought about the pressure it will put on our local community.  It will be 
overstretching the existing facilities to the maximum and not to mention the increase in vehicles 
on the road and schools and all medical facilities.

Please accept this email as my objection to this proposal.
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